
Owner Update  10-20-22 

 

Waterfront Owners 
  
With the additional 20 workers on site the process is moving along much faster now. 
BUT please remember to keep it this way you have been asked to remove personal 
property from cabinets, drawers, etc. and move it to the center of each room. This way 
your property will not be damaged. Also, if you have a car in your garage, please 
remove it so they can work in there. If you are trashing any furniture or items, You or 
someone you know will have to move them outside your condo and they will be put in 
the trash bins. 
thanks!!!!! 
  
They will be working on Buildings 2182 and 2190 Thursday, and they are approaching 
2166 on Friday so be ready! 
  
The board is meeting with the dry wall contractor so you should be receiving more 
answers in the next couple of days on the process, time line etc. 
  
In case we forgot to tell you, we have a new management company as of Nov 1st. 
Newell Property Management. The owner was very happy to have us as one of their 
new Associations and so are we. When the new company CMA bought the company, 
we were with the service and policies that were changing did not fit with the Waterfront 
anymore. More information to follow. 
  
I am sending a few pics of the devastation from the hurricane in the next email. 
 


